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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

DATE:   June 18, 2013 
 

 
Contract 13-C-00004; Howard F. Curren AWTP Miscellaneous Sluice Gates Replacement 
 
 
Bidders on the above referenced project are hereby notified that the following addendum is made to the Contract 
Documents.  BIDS TO BE SUBMITTED SHALL CONFORM TO THIS NOTICE. 
 

 
Item 1: Add the following note to Sheet 2; General Notes; 
 
10.  Sluice gates CA-SG-15 and 16 do not have existing wall thimbles and were installed with ten (10) 1/2" diameter by 3-3/4" 
deep expansion anchors.  For the installation of these new gates, the contractor shall entirely remove the expansion anchors, 
drill and epoxy 1/2" dia. 304 stainless steel all-thread (min. 8" embedment) to match the bolt pattern of the new gates and repair 
the damaged concrete resulting from the expansion anchors removal with non-shrink grout.  The existing concrete wall is 
approximately 16" thick. 

 
Item 2: Sheet 3; Construction Sequence Clarification: 

 
Remove the phrase "(could be done any time after step 1)" on note 8, While Tank #1 is Out of Service and on note 7, While 
Tank #2 is Out of Service.   

 
This modification requires that the stop log remains installed until all the gates are replaced within their respective tank. 
 
Item 3:  Attached for reference is the Pre-Bid meeting Sign-in sheet. 
 
 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents and Specifications not in conflict with this Addendum shall remain in full force and 
effect.  Questions are to be e-mailed to Contract Administration@tampagov.net. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Jim Greiner   

      Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 
 
 






